20073-24-091

MCKENZIE EDUCATION FOUNDATION

P.O. BOX 804, WELLINGTON TELEPHONE 720-251

29 April 1982.

Home Birth Association, c/o 32 Amy Street, Ellerslie, AUCKLAND, 5.

Dear Ms Nicol,

Appreciate your Association comes within the scope of our interest and is educational but I am afraid it does not have sufficient priority to be given consideration for a grant. We do not actually have application forms but we do require a reasonable amount of information when considering grants.

Sorry it is not a more encouraging response from one who was born at home.

Yours sincerely,

Roy A. McKenzie.

The New Zealand Home Birth Association

The New Zealand Homa Birth Association, P.O. Box 7093, Wellesley St., Auckland, 1. Affiliated with NATIONAL ASSOCIATION for PARENTS and PROFESSIONALS for SAFE ALTERNATIVE CHILDEIRTH, U.S.A.

Home Birth Association, .c/o 32 Amy st. , Ellerslie Ak. 5.

I am writing on behalf of the H.B.A. We are interested in making an application for funds to enable us to purchase a 16mm Film Dear Madam or Sir, Projector, for use in Ante-Natal Classes that we run for prospective

The Auckland H.B.A. is an Incorporated Society, affliated to the N.Z. H.B.A. and various other Childbirth Education organizations Home Birth parents. overseas. We exist to support parents who wish to have their babies at

home, under the care of a Registered Domiciliary Midwife. We would be grateful if you would send us the necessary application form, andinform us as to any extra relevant details you require.

Yours Faithfully, Lyne rical. (H.B.A. Committee)